
ROCKY BRANCH AND DAINGERFIELD 
 
Our employees tried really hard into the night last night to have the Rocky Branch system back online. 
So many customers between the Rocky Branch station and Concord station had broken and flowing lines 
that we spent the evening turning off those meters which were preventing the storage tanks from filling. 
 
Rocky Branch is now 1/3 full.  It must be completely full in order to get water to the Daingerfield area 
which is still without water at this time. If not, it will shut down and they will be without water again. 
We are working on this as fast as we can but we have to be slow to keep the Concord and Cookville 
areas from once again losing water. 
 
Please bear with us - we still have employees without water in that area as well. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 


